
   

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

   

  

  
  
  

  

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

 

   

 

 

   

  

 

 

TOWN OF STAR CITY 
 

 

 

 

 

2023 NEWSLETTER 

 

Next council meeting is  
May 8th @ 4:30pm 

 

 

SPRING CLEANUP TIME! 
The Town will be collecting metal during the month of May. If you 

have any scrap metal, old water heaters, furnaces, fridges,  
deep freezes, lawnmowers, etc. that are cluttering up 

 your yard … this is the time to get rid of them! If you are needing 
help hauling metal items away, we will have a few days dedicated at 
the end of the month for pick up. Please contact the Town Office at 

306-863-2282 for more information. 

 

 

 
 

 

ATTENTION DOG OWNERS!! 
 

We have had some complaints about dogs running at large. 
Please be advised that your animal must be kept on your own 
property. Please keep your pet(s) on a leash while out walking. 
 

If you are walking your animal and they defecate, you are 
expected to pick it up and dispose of it in a sanitary manner. 
If your animal excretes on your neighbor’s property, you can 
be held responsible for removing it. 
 

Thank you for being a responsible pet owner. 
 

The Town Office is offering dog waste bags to 

encourage pet owners to pick up after your pets.  
Come grab a roll today!  

 
 

 

The Town Office will 
be closed on Monday, May 22nd  

 
 

Have a happy & safe long weekend. 
Happy Victoria Day! 

 

 

Spring has sprung and the Town is once again picking up 
compost and tree branches in an effort to keep the Town 
looking neat & tidy. This service is provided free of charge 
however please note that our Public Works staff are busy 
during the summer months, so a limited amount of time is 
assigned for this task. Monday & Wednesday mornings (if time 
& weather permits) have been designated for compost & tree 
branch pick up. If you have an excess amount of trees and/or 
compost, please contact our office to make arrangements to 
have them removed. Additional charges may apply. Just a 
reminder NOT to put dog waste into the compost bags – it 
belongs in the garbage! 
 
 

As a reminder compost bags are available free of charge at the 
Town Office. Remember to keep compost bags at a 
manageable weight and remember no rocks or garbage! Bags 
the contain garbage WILL NOT BE PICKED UP! Please put 
compost in clear bags and not in boxes!  
 

Branches should be stacked on the boulevard piled parallel to 
the road in no more than 8-10-foot lengths. The reason we like 
to have them alongside the boulevard is for easy access and 
removal. Removal with the skid steer can damage boulevards 
so keeping them on a harder surface makes it easier for 
everyone. 
 

** REMINDER NOT TO PRUNE ELM TREES FROM 
 APRIL 1ST – AUGUST 31ST 

 

A BYLAW TO PROVIDE FOR THE CONTROL OF  
ALL-TERRAIN VEHICLES WITHIN THE TOWN BOUNDARIES 

The Council of the Town of Star City in the Province of 
Saskatchewan enacts as follows: 

 

1. Under Section 9 of the All Terrain Vehicles Act, All Terrain 
vehicles shall be permitted to operate on the travelled portion of 
the whole or any part of a roadway within the Town of Star City 
subject to the following conditions:   
 

a)  The operator is in the act of taking the most direct route to or 
from his point of origin   within the Town of Star City corporate 
limits to a point outside the Town of Star City corporate limits 
(direct in direct out).   All Terrain Vehicles are not to be used as a 
mode of transportation within the Town of Star City.   
 

b)  The operator meets all applicable requirements of the All 
Terrain Vehicles Act and the Highway Traffic Act and any bylaw of 
the Town of Star City regulating the operation of vehicles.   
 

3 No person shall operate an All Terrain Vehicle between the 
hours of 10:00 pm to 7:00 am. 
 

4.  This bylaw will not pertain to the Town of Star City when 
employees are using an All Terrain Vehicle in the course of their 
daily duties.   
 
For a full copy of this bylaw please contact the Town Office or 
visit our website at www.townofstarcity.com 

COMMISSIONAIRE VISITS 
 

The Bylaw Officer/Commissionaire will be randomly 
checking for pet licences & driving around doing yard 
inspections during the monthly visits.  
 

Please make sure your pet’s tags are up to date & you 
are keeping your properties neat & tidy. Thank you. 

 
 



STAR CITY LIBRARY NEWS: 
Anyone who comes into the Library and checks  

out an item (DVD or book) will have their name entered to win a 
prize. The more times you come in,  

the more chances you will have to win. 
Congratulations to the April winner 

~Becky Wicks ~ 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Library would like to send a Thank you to everyone who 
supported the Cheesecake Fundraiser!! 

 

MOTHER’S DAY RAFFLE!! 
Quilt & Jewelry Raffle 

Tickets are available at the Star City Library, 
 Town Office & Star City Service. 
DRAW DATE IS MAY 11TH, 2023 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

  

  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TOWN OFFICE HOURS 

Monday – Friday 
8:00am – 4:30pm 

Closed for lunch 12:00-12:30 
Ph. 306-863-2282 

NEW LIBRARY HOURS 
Monday – 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Tuesday – 1:00pm – 4:30pm 

Wednesday – 9:00am to 12:00pm 
Thursday – 1:00pm to 4:30pm 

Friday - Closed 

For more 
information 

contact Dena 
@ the Library  
306-863-4364 

 

STAR CITY COMMUNITY PANTRY 
Every Thursday from 4-5 pm, the Community Pantry is 
open at Star City United Church.  
 

If more information is needed contact: 
     Lori Pask, phone number: 1-306-852-9966 
     Penny Armstrong, 306-863-4235 
     Carole Beal McKenzie, 306-863-2999 
 

MOTHER’S DAY BRUNCH 
Sunday, May 14, 2023 

9:30am-11:30am 
@ the Star City Community Hall 

$10/person 
EVERYONE WELCOME 

 

Star City Museum Meeting 
NEW MEETING DATE: Wednesday,  

May 17th @ 4:30PM 
At the Museum – 217 5th Street 
LOOKING FOR NEW MEMBERS! 

Elections to be held during the May meeting. 
Please contact Joyce for more info @ 306-873-0715 

EVERYONE WELCOME 

Star City United Church Spring 

Special Treasurers Rummage Sale 
 

Sale on:  

Tuesday, May 16th - 8 am to 5 pm 

Wednesday, May 17th - 10 am to 8 pm 

Thursday, May 18th - 9 am to 1 pm 

Friday, May 19th - 9am to 11 am  
 

Please drop off items for the special treasurer’s rummage sale 

the week before at the Star City United Church: 

Tuesday, May 9th - 9 am to 5 pm  

Wednesday, May 10th - 9 am to 5 pm. 

Saturday, May 13th - 9am to 12 noon  

 

Star City 
TOWN WIDE GARAGE SALE 
Saturday, June 3rd, 2023 

To register & have your address on the town  

wide map listing, contact the town office  
@ 306-863-2282 no later than May 31st 

Garage sale map/listing will be posted on the town’s 

Facebook page, town office window & at Star City 

Service starting June 1st 

 
 

 
 
 
The Star City Rec Board is now accepting applications for: 
local community group funding requests for Saskatchewan 
Lotteries Community Grant Fund. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Anita Tkachuk @ 
306-863-2282 
 

The Saskatchewan Lotteries Community Grant Program is a 
partnership among Sask Sport Inc., SaskCulture Inc. and the 
Saskatchewan Parks and Recreation Association Inc. and 
assists in the development of sport, culture and recreation 
programs by providing funds to non-profit community 
organizations operated by volunteers. 

 

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY 
Sunday, May 14th 

 

Star City Old Time Dance 
Saturday, May 13th 
2:00pm – 5:00pm 

At the Star City Elks Community Hall 
Music by: Tom Reinhardt 

Admission $15/person 
Pot Luck Lunch 

Everyone Welcome 

Bike Safety Week is May 14th – 20th 
Watch for more information on the town’s  
Facebook page and website for a date and 

 time in regards to a bike safety course. 



                PUTT N’ SPLASH 2023  

A MESSAGE FROM OUR MAYOR:  

 

Appreciation is a wonderful thing. It makes what 

is excellent in others belong to us as well.”  

—Voltaire  

 

I wish to extend sincere appreciation to all those 

who contributed to the success of our ‘Putt n’ 

Splash Fundraiser. This fundraiser did not 

happen without the dedicated contribution of a 

few key people, whom I won’t name 

individually, in case I leave someone out. But 

you know who you are! The idea to fundraise, 

ensuring sustainability for the Star City 

Community Arena started at the Council table; 

moved from there to an Operations Committee, 

comprised of interested and invested people 

from both Rural and Star City town residents - 

being formed; Eventually that committee saw 

the formation of a sub committee, known as the 

2023 Fundraising Committee. What started as a 

concept, quickly took on a life of its own and 

became the success that it was. A huge thank 

you to Brent Sutton who chairs both the 

Operations Committee and the Fundraising 

Committee. As well, we wish to recognize the 

contributions and financial donations of 

business’s and individuals that didn’t wait to be 

invited to join in to make this event a success; 

but stepped up on their own. Thank you too to 

those who contributed hours of volunteering 

and promotion of the Star City Putt n’ Splash. It 

was great to see the community pull together, 

have some fun, and lend their expertise. It made 

everyone feel like the Star City Community 

Arena, truly belongs to all of us. You will be 

hearing more from the Operations Committee, 

as they prepare for the 2023-2024 Arena season.  

 

Sincerely,  

Beth Baerwald,  

Mayor,  

Town of Star City 

 

 


